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Bangkok – Surat Thani on 4-5 January 2019

THAI Smile has recently canceled flight from Bangkok – Surat Thani on 4-5 January 2019

Following the weather warning announcement by Thai Meteorological Department on tropical storm
Pabuk. Surat Thani Airport has announced to stop serviced on 4 January 2019, 16.00 PM until 5
January 2019, 12.00 PM. THAI Smile has recently canceled flight from Bangkok – Surat Thani –
Bangkok on 4-5 January 2019. Details of flights are below:

1. WE257 Friday 4 January 2019 (Bangkok-Surat Thani)
2. WE258 Friday 4 January 2019 (Surat Thani-Bangkok)
3. WE251 Saturday 5 January 2019 (Bangkok-Surat Thani)
4. WE252 Saturday 5 January 2019 (Surat Thani-Bangkok)

Moreover, passengers can contact the airline’s 24-hour Call Center at 1181 or (+66) 02 118 8888 to
change travelling date, or requesting full refund.

THAI Smile are closely monitoring the weather situation and will further keep passengers updated of
any flight changes.
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